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Letter from Mrs. Walk
Hello Parents,

I've been reading lately about perceptions surrounding public education and it seems that parents are 
getting somewhat of a "bad rap" for being overly protective of their children's feelings and for not 
supporting the school when issues arise. I would like to shout from the rooftops that this is definitely NOT 
the case at Trebein. Overwhelmingly, Trebein parents seem to take a common sense approach to 
parenting. While our families give plenty of love to their children and take an active role in their lives, 
they also balance this with high expectations for appropriate behavior and effort. When I reach out to 
parents to communicate about an issue at school, I am always so pleased to be met with concern for what 
happened and support for finding a way to correct the issue at hand. The fact that we are able to work 
together and that you support high expectations are part of what makes Trebein such a special place.

This is the time when many parents begin thinking about next school year. Placing children in 
homerooms is one of the greatest challenges an elementary principal faces. I take this responsibility very 
seriously and spend a great deal of time making sure each classroom has a balance of ability levels, 
personalities, boys/girls, etc. Your child's current teacher provides insight as well. If you have some 
insight you would like to share about your child and his/her needs, I welcome input. However, please 
understand that Beavercreek Schools does not accept teacher requests by name. Believe me, we want 
your child to be successful and happy school and will do our very best to make this happen.

As we complete our book study of The Seven Habits of Highly Effective People, we come to Habit 7: 
Sharpen the Saw. To be effective, we must devote the time to renewing ourselves physically, spiritually, 
mentally, and socially. This habit surrounds all of the other habits and makes each one possible by 
preserving and enhancing your greatest asset - yourself!

There are four dimensions of our nature, and each must be exercised regularly and in balanced ways:

Physical Dimension:
* Eat well
* Get sufficient rest and relaxation
* Exercise on a regular basis to build endurance, flexibility, and strength
Spiritual Dimension:
* Practice daily meditation
* Communicate with nature
* Immerse yourself in great literature or music
Mental Dimension:
* Read good literature
* Keep a journal of your thoughts, experiences, and insights
* Limit television watching to only those programs that enrich your life and mind
Social/Emotional Dimension:
* Seek to deeply understand other people
* Make contributions to meaningful projects that improve the lives of others
* Maintain an Abundance Mentality, and see to help others find success

As we focus on renewing ourselves along these four dimensions, we must also seek to be a positive 
scripter for other people. We must look to inspire others to a higher path by showing them we believe in 
them by listening to them empathically and by encouraging them to be proactive.

As always, thank you for sharing your sweet children with us each day!
Lisa Walk

Highlights! 
1st: Character Ed Day
6th -10th: Teacher 
Appreciation week
9th: Volunteer 
Appreciation Lunch, 11am
11th: Founder’s Run
14th: PTO Meeting, 7pm 
IMC
20th & 21st: Field Days
23rd: 5th grade send off 
AND last day of school 
(Early Dismissal)

THANK YOU 
VOLUNTEERS!

We invite all the 
wonderful volunteers 
to a luncheon on May 
9th to thank those of 

you who have done so 
much for us this year.  
It will be held in our 

gym from 11:00 am to 
12:30 pm.  Please 
RSVP to the office 
(937)458-2300 or 

email 
rachel.weidner@gocre

ek.org by May 6th. 
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Nurses dispense competent compassionate care, 

love, and comfort – even without a prescription 

      Nurse’s News 

Spring 2019 

The End is Near 

Medication Pickup 

With the end of the school year fast approaching, 

parents of students with medications in the nurse’s 

office should remember to pick up the remaining 

medications before the last day of school. All 

unclaimed medications will be properly disposed of 

by the end of June.  We will additionally provide 

paperwork, if needed, for those students requiring 

medications next year and/or an action plan for 

asthma, diabetes, or seizures. These forms need to 

be filled out every SCHOOL year, not calendar year. 

Kindergarten Assessments 

If you have a new kindergartener that will be starting 

at Trebein next year, feel free to stop by the clinic 

and drop off any medical paperwork that is required 

(physical forms, immunizations records, health 

checklists, etc.)  We will also be available to discuss 

any medical diagnoses/conditions or use of 

medications if needed. 

 

 

 
  Saying Goodbye 

 

                 Mrs. A 

For those who are not already aware, our 
beloved Mrs. A will be leaving at the end of this 
school year.  She has been a long standing 
figure in the Trebein clinic and will be sorely 
missed. Although Mrs. Gina will still be sticking 
around and a new nurse will be filling Mrs. A’s 
role next year, nothing will compare to her and 
all that she’s contributed to the clinic and the 
Trebein community as well. We wish her all the 
best in her next ventures. 





Wolf Pack Volunteers Needed

• Science Fair – Friday, May 10th, Must be here at 7:20am. 
Parents, please email Mrs. Hight to confirm child’s 
participation Michelle.Hight@gocreek.org

• Feed the Creek Volunteers – Saturday, May 18th, from 9am 
to 12pm

o Duties will include moving items on shelves, bagging, and 
cleaning carts
o 4011 Dayton-Xenia Rd. (In front of Knickerbocker)
o Parents email Mrs. Hight to confirm child’s 
participation Michelle.Hight@gocreek.org

Congratulations to Mrs. Curliss!

Mrs. Erin Curliss, a 2nd grade teacher, was recently named the 2018/2019 Outstanding 
Educator for Trebein Elementary! Congratulations on a much-deserved award!

Mrs. Walk commented: "Your kind, quiet, caring heart shines through in every interaction with 
kids and with staff. You have the ability to engage kids and move them forward while 
considering each child's unique needs and strengths. Such an amazing gift!"
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Founder's Run

Trebein's annual Founder’s Run, and 5K is on May 11, 2019. Volunteers will 
help with Registration, Food and on the Course.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-founders1

Teacher Appreciation Week

Join us for a whole week of Teacher Appreciation. Please use the link below to 

volunteer or donate to make the week of May 6-10 a truly special time for our 
educators.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-teacher1

Field Day

The year is winding down and we are winding up for Field Day on May 20th & 

21st. We need lots of volunteers to help, so please consider coming out for the 

morning, the afternoon, or the whole day. All Day Volunteers will be provided 
lunch.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-field1

5th Grade Sendoff

The 5th Grade Sendoff Party is on the LAST day of school, Thursday, May 

23rd , from 10-12:15! Help us say “Bon Voyage” to elementary school and 

“Hello” to middle school. There are several items needed to make this party a 

success and we hope you can help, by either volunteering or donating to the 

party!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-5thgrade

2019/20 Board & Volunteer Positions

There is still time to join in on the fun by helping to fill a Board or Committee 

position next year. Please look through our list of opportunities. Trebein is an 

amazing Elementary School and it is due to the awesome parents we have 

who help out in both big and small ways. Thank you!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-board1

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-founders1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-teacher1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-field1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-5thgrade
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044ba8ac2ea5fa7-board1








The PTO Executive Board offers our heartfelt thanks to 

all of you that helped make this another amazing year at 

Trebein! See you again in August! 

And, special thanks to our fearless PTO President and 

leader, Kim Goodnough, for serving our school so well for 

the past 2 years. Thank you also to Kristen Kindle, Ami 

Lewis, Beth Axthlem and Jenny King for answering the 

call to serve on the board. Our school is a better place 

because of the love poured into it by each of you. 


